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Comments to Agenda No. 9-CF 12-0600-5148-GRYD Gang Reduction Youth 
Development 
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Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> Tue, Jul 3, 2012 at 8:51 AM 
Reply-To: Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> 
To: Alan Alietti <alan.alietti@lacity.org>, Patrice Lattimore <patrice.lattimore@lacity.org>, "The Honorable Dennis P. 
Zine" <councilmember.zine@lacity.org>, "The Honorable Bernard C. Parks" <councilmember.parks@lacity.org>, The 
Honorable Bill Rosendahl <councilmember.rosendahl@lacity.org>, The Honorable Carmen Trutanich 
<CTrutanich@lacity.org>, The Honorable Ed Reyes <councilmember.reyes@lacity.org>, The Honorable Eric Garcetti 
<Councilmember.Garcetti@lacity.org>, "The Honorable Herb J. Wesson Jr." <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, 
The Honorable Jan Perry <councilmember.perry@lacity.org>, The Honorable Joe Buscaino 
<councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>, The Honorable Jose Huizar <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, The 
Honorable Mitchell Englander <councilmember.englander@lacity .org>, The Honorable Paul Koretz 
<Paui.Koretz@lacity.org>, The Honorable Paul Krekorian <Councilmember.Krekorian@lacity.org>, The Honorable 
Richard Alarcon <councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org>, The Honorable Tom LaBonge 
<councilmember.labonge@lacity.org>, The Honorable Tony Cardenas <councilmember.cardenas@lacity.org> 

During this period where services cannot be delivered to the public and staffs are short of 
qualified and trained personnel while infrastructure is in disrepair and Public Health and Safety 
is jeopardized, and we, the Public no longer feel safe-why is the Gang Reduction and Youth 
Development Program singled as a priority over other services? 

Joyce Dillard 
P.O. Box31377 
Los Angeles, CA 90031 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=f32c3ebede&view=pt&search=inbox&th'"1384d8a6b88c 7d 1 c 111 


